
From: Michael Mathes [mailto:mmvitoriaes@aol.com]  
Sent: Saturday, September 22, 2018 1:24 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Newington,NH 
 
 
My name is Michael Mathes and I live at 133 Fox Point Road.  I am completely opposed to any high 
voltage towers being erected in my town.  Please put all power lines in Newington under ground. 
Michael Mathes  
Sent from my iPhone 
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